
 

26th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers           
 

Y6 Residential 2025  
 
 
I am just about to organise the Year 6 residential which will take place after SATs, probably in 
June 2025.   
 
It is likely that we will go to PGL Winmarleigh as we have done for the last few years and will 
be a 2 or 3 night stay.  Before we can go forward with the booking I need to gauge the level of 
interest from this year’s Year 6 children.  
 
Please will you let me know whether or not your child will be attending the residential, by 
emailing head@sabden.lancs.sch.uk, before Monday 30th September 2024.  
 
Once we have the numbers, more information will follow shortly. 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
 
Mrs Maskell  
Headteacher  
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